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At Lathrop GPM, we help clients navigate unexpected challenges. In this uncertain time, the firm has

developed a cross-disciplinary COVID-19 Client Response Team to provide the business owners, employers,

franchisors, organizations and others that we serve with the most comprehensive counsel possible.

This cross-disciplinary team of attorneys is working collaboratively to offer proactive guidance and timely

solutions on emerging issues related to COVID-19 (Coronavirus).

This team is providing information to the clients and the public on COVID-19 issues in areas of law including

employment and labor law, health care law, insurance recovery, contractual law and business transactions,

franchise law, supply chain disruptions, and potential disputes or litigation that may arise.

You can read the latest alerts and articles from our attorneys, and see the roster of team members, on the

firm's COVID-19 Client Resource page.

As you encounter challenges or have questions, please reach out to your Lathrop GPM attorney or the

COVID-19 Client Response Team.


